
Newsletter 

Friday 

16th August 2019 

Harcourt Valley Primary School 

3 Wilkinson Street, Harcourt 3453 
Phone: 03 5474 2266     

Email:  harcourt.valley.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Education for a Sustainable Future 

Principal’s Report 
STUDENTS ATTITUDES TO SCHOOL SURVEY 
We have recently received the Grade 4/5&6 Attitudes to School 
Survey results and I am pleased to report that in numerous areas 
surveyed, students responded very positively.  Particular areas of 
strength were reported in the areas of teacher concern and  
effective teaching time.   
Listed below is an extract taken from the student survey results.   

BOOK WEEK DRESS UP DAY- Wednesday 21st August 9am-10am 

To celebrate Book Week this year, all students and staff are invited 

to dress up relating to the theme: Reading is My Secret Power.  

Costume ideas may relate to a favourite book such as Dora in the 

book, Dora the Explorer or even Scarecrow or Tin Man from  

The Wizard of Oz.   

We are also taking this opportunity for grandparents to come along 

and partake in reading activities from 9am-10am, after the parade.  

Morning tea will be provided for guests from 10:00-10:30 a.m.  

Please note, we understand grandparents can be very busy  

people and may not be able to attend the morning.  With this in 

mind, students are most welcome to invite another guest to attend 

the reading session.  

We look forward to your attendance. 
 

STUDENT LED CONFERENCES 

A reminder to families that Student Led Conferences have been 

scheduled for Monday 26
th
 (No Prep & Grade 5 bookings), 

Wednesday 28
th
 and Thursday 29

th
 (Preps & Grade 5 Only)  

August.  The Student Led Conferences provide an opportunity for 

your child to share their selected pieces of work from their portfolio 

whilst explaining their learning with their teacher and family  

members.  I encourage all families to take up this opportunity.  

Time slots can be accessed via 

www.schoolinterviews.com.au Event code:  vfmac.   

If the available times are not suitable, please contact the office to 

make an alternative time.  Please ensure all student portfolios are 

returned asap. 

FATHER’S DAY BREAKFAST 
Our annual Father’s Day breakfast will be held at school on Friday 
30th August.  As part of our writing focus for next week, students 

will be writing invitation letters to their respective guests.  At the 
bottom of the invitation will be a RSVP slip.  To assist with            
catering, please ensure that your attendance form is returned to 
school by Monday 26

th
 August.   

We look forward to your attendance! 
 

GRADE 5/6 HALLS GAP CAMP 
Attached to today’s newsletter is preliminary information relating to 
the Grade 5/6 camp scheduled for Tuesday 8

th
 to Friday 11

th
  

October.  A parent/student camp information meeting will be held 
on Thursday 5

th
 September commencing at 3:45 p.m.   

 

Enjoy your weekend, 
Andrew Blake 

Diary Dates  

Student banking weekly by Tues 9am 

Lunch orders by each Wed by 9am 

Assembly weekly by Thursday 2.45pm 

Breakfast club each Friday 8.20am 

Note: below details are subject to change 

August 

Sunday 18th Parent Opinion Survey 

closes 

Monday 19th Book Week 

Wednesday 21st  Dress Up  

My Secret Power 

Wednesday 21st  Grandparents  

Read-a-thon 9am - 10am 

Morning Tea 10-10.30am 

Thursday 22nd Assembly Grade 6 

Monday 26th  

 
Student Led Conferences 

2.30 - 5.30pm 

Wednesday 28th Student Led Conferences 

9am—1.30pm 

Thursday 29th Student Led Conferences 

3.45pm—5.30pm 

Thursday 29th Assembly Grade 2 

Friday 30th Father’s Day Breakfast 

September 

Thursday 5th Assembly Grade 3 

Saturday 7th BBQ - Castlemaine 

Newsagent 

Lunch order: Friday 23rd August 

Name:______________________ 

Class: _________ 
Tick    

Hot chicken rolls—EF/DF $3ea 

 
Apple & cinnamon cupcake EF $1ea 

TOTAL $ 
 

Due in by 9am Wed. 21st August 

Wednesday Volunteer: Kelly W 

Friday 23rd August Volunteers: 

Lynda W, Jo C 

My teachers tells us what we are learning and why 93% positive response 

My teachers asks me questions that challenge 
my thinking 

90% positive response 

My teachers care about how I am feeling 85% positive response 

mailto:harcourt.valley.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
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Students of the Week   

Grade Prep 

Sophie: for being a helpful class member and writing the date on the board each day.   

               For also improving the writing of the number 8. 

Audrey: for being a supportive class member by helping others with their learning. 

Grade 1/2 

Athena: for completing her school work.  What a super week you have had.   

               Keep it up Athena! 

Grade 2/3 

Jaycob: for displaying great mental maths skills. 

Zhara: for always showing great enthusiasm during all learning activities. 

Grade 3/4 

Fletcher: for all his fantastic work in maths.  A wonderful effort. 

Talise: for her enthusiasm during DC and making a great start on her research project. 

Grade 5/6 

Angus: for consistently completing and returning his SMART Spelling homework.   

              Keep up the great work! 

Mason: Continuously demonstrating leadership by having an outstanding attitude to                      

              school and making a tremendous effort in all his work. 

Heath: for consistently completing and returning his reading diary and SMART Spelling   

             homework.  Keep up the great effort! 

Murray: for consistently completing and returning his reading diary and SMART Spelling  

               homework.  Keep up the great effort! 

Koby: for consistently completing and returning his reading diary and SMART Spelling  

            homework.  Keep up the great effort! 

Edward: for consistently completing and returning his reading diary and SMART Spelling  

                homework.  Keep up the great effort! 

French 

Luey: contributing well during question and answer. 

Sarah: enthusiasm and readiness to learn. 

Ari: persevering with independent task and making good choices. 

Phone: 1800 55 1800 

Cybersmart Helpline:  

1800 880 176 

School Bank  

Account Details: 

Account Name:  

Harcourt Valley Primary School 

BSB: 063 509           

Account Number:  1004 2656      

Reference: eg: (Surname/Fees) 

Camps 
 

Grade 5/6 Halls Gap Camp -  
Tuesday 8th to Friday 11th October 

 
Grade Prep Sleepover -  
Thursday 24th October 

Save the dates 

School Concert 

Tuesday  17th September 

Melbourne Shopping Tour  fundraiser 

Saturday  26th October 

Jackets for sale  
 

We currently have 2 size 6 and 1 size 8 navy 

blue size  jackets in stock for $30 each. 

 

Features of these jackets are: water proof nylon, 

polar fleece lining, concealed hood with draw 

cord and two pockets with sips.   


